
Hello, 

  

I live at 67 Minster Road, NW2 3SJ, adjoining to 64 Sarre Road, which has recently submitted the 
above application for a single storey rear extension.   I am aware of 2 further applications under 
permitted development (for a loft extension and conversion of internal layout). 

  

Regarding the side extension, I wanted to draw your attention to and ask you to consider 
reasonableness on two specific details.    

  

1. The presence and size of a large roof light and considering this will be “looked in to” and 
looked at from the first and proposed second floor of our property.   

  

2. The impact on light of our existing living space and patio of the height of the slanted roof. 

  

In making your decision if it would be helpful to visit our property at 67 Minster Road please let 
me know and we can arrange. 

  

Dean 

 


